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Congratulations to Texas Rush player Roberto
Carlos Hernandez, TEPAL '98. Roberto has been
invited back for the U14 Boys National Team
Camp at the Home Depot Center in Carson,
California November 17 - 25, 2012. Hugo Perez,
U14 US National Team Head Coach, will have
oversight of the camp. 

Click here to read an interview with Roberto.
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